
Abigail Scott is a determined, capable, resilient young woman.  She is one of the 
top academic performers in the Scotia-Glenville Class of 2022 and she has been 
exceptional in her coursework in the face of extreme challenges.  Not only did she 
meet the distance learning challenge of the pandemic (as did many of her 
classmates) but she also persevered with a physical health concern that would have 
derailed most.  Abigail demonstrated tremendous initiative, determination and grit 
to maintain her high scores through it all.  During her high school career her interest 
in business has shown through in many ways.  She is a member of the FBLA and 
DECA Clubs (for Business).  She is the youngest student at SGHS to take the Syracuse 
University Accounting Course and was recognized by the First National Bank of 
Scotia Award for achievement in Business.   

Abigail will attend SUNY HVCC to study Automotive management. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Olivia Geniti has been a stand-out 3-sport athlete throughout high school.  She 
began participating on the Varsity Basketball, and Lacrosse teams as an eighth 
grader and joined the Varsity Field Hockey team as a Freshman.  Olivia excelled in 
all three sports earning top honors on her teams plus recognition within Section 2 
and around the region with numerous accolades.  In addition to her athletic 
accomplishments she was maintaining excellent academic performance and 
serving as a student leader in many activities.  She received Scholar Athlete 
recognition in all 3 sports grades 8-12, was a member of Student Senate, Class 
president in 2022 and also Student Senate co-president in her Senior Year.  Olivia 
is a well-rounded student who also played clarinet in the band and cello in the 
orchestra- having begun playing both instruments all the way back in fourth grade. 
Her incredible commitment to her studies, sports, music, and leadership also 
extended to volunteer service.  She was a Youth basketball referee, volunteer for 
the ADK Field Hockey club and the STRIDE’s Bike Camp.  Olivia is a student who 
truly embodies all that it means to be a Tartan and she completed her high school 
career in less than 4 years so that she is already on to higher education. 

Olivia currently attends University of Maine studying Biology. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Isabella Getter shines brightly as an academic star.  She truly set the pace for all of 
her classmates with her grades in the most challenging courses at Scotia-Glenville.  
But her scores are only a fraction of the story of Isabella’s high school career.  She 
was a multi-sport athlete playing basketball for two years in high school and 
competing in soccer and track & field for all four years.  She made the all-star team 
for soccer two years and began competing in varsity Track & Field as an 8th grader.  
Isabella has played the clarinet starting in 5th grade all the way through Concert 
Band in 10th grade.  In addition to sports, music, and excellence in academics, she 
has volunteered as a camp counselor at East Glenville Community Church VBS, as a 
tutor for other students, and in GIVE programs such as recycling, Fast Break Sports, 
Shelter Helpers, Backpack Program, Coffee Shop, and Special Olympics.  She has 
also held a job outside of school with Dorothy LaCombe Adult Healthcare. Isabella 
will continue to find success in all that she does as she leaves SGHS.   

Isabella will attend St. John Fisher College to study Biology/Pre-Physical Therapy.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Grace Beauchamp is a giver who has built a reputation of generosity and service.  
Her participation and leadership in a wide variety of volunteer programs including 
GIVE through her high school career is impressive.  In addition to school service 
programs she has been a Girl Scout for 5 years supporting a number of community 
activities and earning her Bronze and Silver Awards.  These experiences as well as 
her work experience as a Camp Counselor and Customer Service representative at 
Maple Ski Ridge have allowed her to demonstrate her care and concern for others.  
She also babysits 2 children for four hours two days each week.  She has been a 
leader of the Ski Club Executive Council and a member of the Board Game Club.  
She played Varsity Tennis and Lacrosse as well.  Grace has a positive demeanor and 
has been a giver throughout her high school career.  The example she has set for 
others despite the challenges of the pandemic during her career is particularly 
noteworthy.   

Grace will attend SUNY Cortland to study Archeology/Art History. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Calvin Conti is an all-around servant leader who possesses the qualities most 
needed in our community and society.  Calvin is an excellent student who is a 
member of the National Honor Society and other prestigious academic groups.  He 
has won several awards for high achievement in ELA, Mathematics and has made 
High Honor Roll throughout his career.  His commitment to academics is only a part 
of his leadership here at SGHS.  His volunteer service record is lengthy.  He has 
served with the STRIDEs Bike Camp, worked at the Joan Nicole Prince Home, 
volunteered at his church, for the Village in Collins Park, and with the Youth 
Wresting Program and the Rotary Food Drive.  He was a member of the German 
Club and elected as the Class President and Treasurer in separate years while he 
participated in Student Senate all four years of high school. Calvin competed as a 
wrestler further demonstrating his discipline and talent for balancing a full slate of 
activity.  Calvin is planning to continue to lead in the education field and may 
someday become a teacher or even a principal which would be a tremendous gift 
to those with whom he will work.   

Calvin will attend SUNY Oneonta to study Mathematics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Emma Herron has a voice – and she knows how to use it for the benefit of others.  
Anyone who has attended a Drama Club production in recent years has heard her 
sing and our entire student body has often started the day with her giving the 
morning announcements.  Emma’s voice is as beautiful as her personality.  She 
greets everyone with an infectious smile and brings a positive light to all of the 
things she does.  She has been a Student Senate representative all four years of 
High School.  She is a member of National Honor Society and student of the quarter 
in several subjects.  She performed volunteer service through GIVE and served as a 
camp counselor and babysitter throughout her high school years. Emma honed her 
musical talents through years of voice and piano lessons and was a member of the 
Carpe Diem Summer Stars as well as the Capital District Youth Chorale.  Emma’s 
voice – and her bright light – will be heard and seen well beyond Scotia-Glenville 
High School.   

Emma will attend Wagner College to study Arts Administration.   


